
  

  

 

 

A Letter 

from the 

President... 

 

Hello October! Fall Leaves, Pumpkins and Scary Ghosts. The start of the holiday 

season. 

I would like to thank Doug Amon for welcoming us to his rose garden for our September meeting. 

Beautiful location except for the mosquitoes, which seemed to in abundance. Thank you to all the 

hostesses for another amazing array of food and beverages. 

October is a very busy month for GLWA. 

Starting out with Ladies Day Luncheon. A huge thank you to Francine Jacobs, Gaby Lira and to all the 



 

sub-committee chairs and every member who went well beyond making this a beautiful and successful 

event. It really does take a village. 

Then on to Harvest Dinner, I am sure Kathleen Kelleher and her committee have a lovely evening 

planned. There will be a meeting but it will be short as to be able to enjoy the evening and fellowship with 

past presidents and guests. If you don’t have your reservations yet please contact Kathleen Kelleher, I am 

sure she will need to get her final count in to the restaurant as soon as possible. 

The New Member Event will round out our month. I hope everyone is thinking of who you would like to 

invite and introduce GLWA to. Megan and her team are working hard planning a great evening. We 

always love to welcome new people in the organizations. 

So with that my GLWA sisters I wish you a great fall! 

Your GLWA President, 

Kathy Papcke 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

  

The Geneva Lake Women’s Association Harvest Dinner 

 Monday, October 8, 2018 

Café Calamari 

10 E. Geneva St. 

Williams Bay, WI 

 5:30 pm Reception 

 6:30 pm Dinner 



 

 7:30 pm Meeting and Recognition of Past Presidents 

 

Choice of Entrée 

(All dinners to include salad, bread, and Tiramisu) 

Chicken Picatta 

Salmon 

8oz. Pork Chop 

Gluten free or vegetarian requests will be honored. 

Cash Bar for All Beverages except Coffee 

$30.00 per person. 

To Register, Click Here  

 

 

**What to Bring to the Meeting:  Toiletries (Shampoo & Conditioner, 
Deodorant, Toothpaste, Body Wash)** 

 

  

FIFTH ANNUAL SIMPLE DINNER FOR WALWORTH COUNTY ADULT SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

 

THURSDAY, 0CTOBER 18, 2018 

SIMPLE CAFÉ 

525 BROAD STREET 

LAKE GENEVA, WI 

(3 BLOCKS NORTH OF THE LAKE) 

 

THREE SEATINGS: 5:00 OR 6:00 OR 7:00 SHARP 

 

CHOICE OF ENTRÉE CHICKEN ~ PORK ~ VEGETARIAN (PASTA) BEVERAGES INCLUDING WINE 

https://glwa.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5d76c1a4bda7a5a3d0153e042&id=33085b93da&e=5b007b6225


 

AND BEER AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE 

 

~RAFFLE~ 

 

DINNER TICKETS ~ CARRY OUTS ~ $10.00/PERSON 

(TAX AND GRATUITY EXTRA) 

 

SIMPLE CAFÉ WILL DONATE $8.00 OF EACH DINNER SOLD 

TO WALWORTH COUNTY ADULT SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

 

TICKETS SOLD IN ADVANCE AT SIMPLE CAFÉ 

OR AT THE DOOR 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE DINNER OR 

WALWORTH COUNTY ADULT SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

PLEASE CALL: BETTY AGUIRRE: 262-248-3034 

 

HEAR HEARTFELT STORIES ABOUT HOW THE PROGRAM HAS IMPACTED THE LIVES OF THE 

ATHLETES AND THEIR FAMILIES 

 

  

Our new member drive for 2018 will be held at  

Geneva Lake Brewing Company in Lake Geneva! 

 

The Event will be Oct 23rd, 6pm-8pm 



 

750 Veterans Pkwy., Lake Geneva. 

 

Please let Megan West know by Oct 16th if you plan on attending and how many 

guests you will be bringing so we can get a food count. 

 

Remember, as a GLWA member, you are only allowed to attend if you bring along 

someone who is interested in what we do.  So ask around and invite them to this 

fun, no pressure event! 

 

There will be food/wine/soda available. There will also be a bartender on site 

pouring Lake Geneva’s best brews for purchase if you are interested!  

 

Call or Text Megan West 815-762-1564 or email at Mskora10@gmail.com to RSVP 

or questions.   

  

Click Here to Check Out The Brewery 

 

 

 

Fun Times at Ladies Day Luncheon 

 

https://glwa.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5d76c1a4bda7a5a3d0153e042&id=8cc5245612&e=5b007b6225


 

 



 

  



 

 

 

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  

 

 



 

  

 

  

 

  



 

  

 

  



  



  

  

 



 

 

If you will be attending 
theHarvest Dinner on October 
8th please bring Toiletrieswith 

you!   
Items collected will be given to the Homeless Childrenthat 

attend Walworth School District. 

 

Your Reward for Making it Through the Whole Newsletter...... 
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Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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